August 31 2020

David D Walters
43176 County Road 111
Ray MIN 56669

South Koochiching-Rainy River #363
Atten: Diana

PO Box 465

Northome, MIN 56661

I am resigning from my position as school bus driver, for
the Indus School District #363.

I have decided to retire out, as I am still in the recovery
process from a serious illness.

I was hospitalized in St Lukes Hospital-Duluth MN from
April 24, 2020 to May 29, 2020,

due to sepsis, this making my immune system more
vulnerable, at this time.

Taking the school bus policy of Indus, "Safety First," into
consideration, for the students,
for myself, I feel this is a responsible decision on my part.

I am grateful for the years at Indus, Thank You.

Bus Driver Dave-David Walters



